

Thursday, 25th March 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Ruby class - April 2021

I am writing to inform you of arrangements for Miss Clare's maternity leave. As you will have noticed, Miss Clare is expecting a baby and will be working from home from 16th April, due to Covid restrictions.

For the remainder of the year, Miss Brennan, will be teaching Ruby class with the support of their class Teaching Assistant. Miss Brennan will be working alongside Miss Clare from Monday 12th April until Thursday 15th April therefore, we expect the transition to be very smooth for the children and allow them to continue to have a very positive summer term.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Wishing you all a very happy Easter.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Gill Marrion Headteacher

> Trinity Road, Chelmsford, Essex CM2 6HS Tel: 01245 354 517 Email: admin@trinityroad.essex.sch.uk www.trinityroad.essex.sch.uk









